
Code of Conduct for Children  

Children’s groups and activities should offer a positive experience where young people can 
explore their faith and learn about the teachings of the Church of England in a safe and positive 
environment.  

Moseley Parish is fully committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all its 
participants. Therefore, everyone is encouraged to be open at all times and to share any concerns 
or complaints that they may have with Rachel Kinning, the Intergenerational Ministry Coordinator.  

As an attendee of groups and activities, all children (as they are able) and adults are expected to 
abide by the following code of practice:  

 

Code of Practice:  

I will participate enthusiastically, without being disruptive.  

I will follow the leader’s instructions and show a positive attitude.  

I will behave appropriately - with respect, politeness, and friendliness towards leaders, peers and 
other church members.  

I will respect the building and strive to keep myself and others safe in the historic building.  

I will respect the property as my own and will care for it and keep it clean. 

I will be as punctual as possible. 

I will use my mobile phone only in emergency situations during services and while in groups.  

I will not take pictures of any children other than my own that include their faces and I will not post 
any pictures on social media which include anyone other than my own family.  

 

 


